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RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  
Questions on Notice Paper No 5 

Friday, 11 April 2025 
Question No. 279 

 

Ms Tara Cheyne MLA – The answer to the Member’s questions are as follows: 

1. The ACT Play Space Strategy identifies how play spaces are annually prioritised for upgrade 
within the ACT. There are no immediate plans for the playgrounds listed above to be 
upgraded. These playgrounds are considered to be safe and fit for purpose following the 
latest safety and compliance inspection. The Wirria Circuit playground was repainted in 
August 2024 and is scheduled to have soft fall top up completed in early May and the 
Marungul Avenue playground is scheduled to have soft fall top up completed in early May. 
 

2. There are no plans for additional pieces of equipment at any of these sites in the short term. 

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 
 
 
Tara Cheyne MLA 
Minister for City and Government Services                                                                       Date: 
This response required 44mins to complete, at an approximate cost of $59 

 

MR BRADDOCK: To ask the Minister for City and Government Services —  

1. Given that in parts of “old Ngunnawal” the playgrounds are approximately 15 to 20 years old 
and have never received upgrades to the equipment, what is the status of the playground 
upgrades for (a) Gurrang Avenue, (b) Wirria Circuit and (c) Marungul Avenue playgrounds. 

2. Will swings be included in the playground upgrades referred to in part (1). 



  

 


